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OFFICIAL 

Anzac Road closure & traffic switch April 2025 

As part of the Moorebank Intermodal Precinct project, Anzac 
Road will be closed for a weekend shutdown during April 
between Moorebank Avenue and Delfin Drive. 
Closure will be from: 
7pm Friday 11 April until 5am Monday 14 April 2025 
weather permitting.  Project contractor, BMD Constructions, 
will be undertaking 24-hour pavement work to upgrade the 
Moorebank Avenue and Anzac Road Intersection. 
 
This work has been scheduled outside of regular construction  
hours to minimise the impact to road users and local 
businesses. 

Once the pavement is completed, we will be switching traffic 
at the intersection from Monday 14 April. (Details over 
page). 

In the event this work cannot occur due to the weather, it 
will be undertaken during the same hours on the next 
weekend without public holidays (4-5 May) and any updates 
will be published on the project website. 

What to expect 

Access to Moorebank Avenue via Anzac Road westbound 
from Delfin Drive will be detoured via Wattle Grove Drive, 
Heathcote Road, M5 Motorway and Moorebank Avenue.  

Access to Moorebank Avenue via Anzac Road eastbound 
from Moorebank Ave will be detoured via M5 Heathcote 
Road and Wattle Grove Drive.  

Anzac Rd eastbound will be open Friday night between 7pm 
and 12am. 

Moorebank Avenue between the M5 and Cambridge Road 
will remain open under stop / slow traffic control.  

Work will involve saw cutting, excavating, road base 
installation and asphalt works, installing underground 
services that will require the use of construction vehicles, 
excavators, rollers, an asphalt paver, grader, compaction 
equipment, bogie trucks and lighting towers. 
 
Moorebank Avenue will remain open at all times. 

Detour map and proposed temporary bus stop locations are 

on back page. 

 
 

Where and when 

Moorebank Avenue Upgrade  

Moorebank Avenue and Anzac Road Intersection 

Anzac Road closure & 24-hour work: 

11 April - 14 April, weather permitting.  

2-5 May (contingency) 

This work will create additional background noise and traffic 
delays, please avoid the area if possible. Access to 
emergency vehicles remains as usual. We apologise for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
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Intersection changes 

From Monday 14 April changes at the 

Moorebank Avenue and Anzac Road intersection 

include:  

• New designated left turn slip lane from 

Anzac Road to Moorebank Avenue 

• Anzac Road left westbound lane 

changed to straight and right turn 

• Right southbound lane on Bushmaster 

Avenue temporarily closed 

 

Bus stop changes 

Bus stops on Anzac Road near Secombe Place will be temporarily moved east approximately 400 meters near Delfin Drive 

during the closures.   

Keeping you updated 

Work notifications are published on the project website at www.moorebank.au 

We encourage community members and interested stakeholders to register for project updates to receive notification 

updates by email. Please contact our Community Relations team on the details below or opt-in for emailed updates by 

completing the form on our website. 

Contact us 

We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these important works are undertaken. If you have any queries about 

this work or would like to speak with a member of the project team, please contact us via email moorebank@tsamgt.com or 

by phone 1800 986 465 (24/7). 

Temporary detour & Bus stop locations 
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